
Dear Community,

In the interest of transparency and clarity, we offer you the 2023 Phillips Public Library budget,
approved by the Board of Trustees (November 29, 2022) and by the City Council. This final,
amended version of the budget contains carefully considered and updated amounts in several
budget lines and attempts to reflect the board’s desire to provide for the maintenance of the
library as a valuable resource for our community.

Sincerely,

The Phillips Public Library Board of Trustees


